
TANZANIA NATIONAL PARKS 
 

 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 TANAPA PARK FEES TO REMAIN UNCHANGED FOR 
THE PERIOD 2015/2016 

 
Tanzania National Parks would like to inform the general public 
that our Park Fees will remain unchanged for the period from July 
2015 to June 2016. 
 
This notice comes from the fact that our current fees structure 
available in the website and other printed materials shows that the 
current fees are applicable for the period from July 2013 to June 
2015. 
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